TOWN OF MISHICOT
MEETING NOTICE

SAMZ ROAD PROJECT

There will be a pre-construction meeting on Wednesday, July 16, 2025, at 2:30
p.m. at the Wisconsin Department of Transportation Office at 944 Van Der Perren
Way, Green Bay.

This meeting is between parties involved in the construction phase of Samz Road,
Project 4307-02-71, in the Town of Mishicot and the Village of Mishicot.

Please note that a quorum of the Town Board of Mishicot may be present at this
meeting.

Dated this 11" day of July, 2025.

Dean Anhalt, Chairman
Town of Mishicot

Posted by Connie Tesarik, Clerk

July 11, 2025, at:

Good Times

Riesterer & Schnell

Mishicot Town Hall

Town of Mishicot website: www.townofmishicot.org



